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Bethel International Preschool

Dear Dr. Brian Weiss

Executive Director of US International Education Center

In reference to the parfirership agreement between Bethel International

School and US International Education Center, I would like to invite you

to be our representative in selecting candidate teachers interested in

joining Bethel Intemational Preschool.

Thank you.

Principal of Bethel Intemational Preschool

Tel: 626-232-7 845 / 037 | -6566-3336

Email: ckul 985 @yahoo.com
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